

THE BULLDOG BULLETIN

A Quarterly Publication for the Employees of Top Guard Security

Spring 2018



President Nicole Stuart Recognized by the Girl Scout's as a "Famous Former" Awardee





















Every year, Girl Scouts of the Colonial Coast recognizes local Girl Scout alumnae who are leaders in their field. These women serve as role models for girls today - the future leaders of tomorrow. Nicole was proud to be selected as an awardee.























A message from the President:

As a former Girl Scout and mother of a Girl Scout and a Daisy, it has been a delight to sponsor Girl Scout activities and events, and a pleasant surprise to be honored as a "Famous Former Girl Scout!" Coupled with the dynamic and brave actions of our staff detailed inside, 2018 is shaping up to be another great year.

Sincerely, Nicole Stuart

SIGN UP FOR EMAIL ALERTS



STAY IN CONTACT WITH US!









TOP GUARD'S WEBSITE

Have You Met the Richmond Support Team?

David Westensee

Email: dwestensee@ topguardinc.com Phone: 804-777-9400 Account Manager



Where did you grow up? Born in Philly, but raised in Newport News
Favorite food? Nachos
Time with Top Guard? 3 Years
Responsibilites at TG? Account Manager for Richmond
Hobbies? Camping, watching and playing

sports.

Favorite Team? Eagles

Favorite team? Redskins

William McMahon

Email: wmcmahon@ topguardinc.com Phone: 804-777-9400 Quality Assurance Supervisor



Where did you grow up? Richmond, VA Favorite food? Mac and Cheese Time with Top Guard? Since February Responsibilites at TG? QAO Hobbies? Hiking, swimming, road trips, community service

Mike Bowles

Email: mbowles@ topguardinc.com Phone: 804-510-3192 Business Development



Where did you grow up? Southern California

Foresite food? Apything with chicken

Favorite food? Anything with chicken
Time with Top Guard? 18 months
Responsibilites at TG? Sales
Hobbies? Most sports, and spending quality
time with my son, Kyler.
Favorite team? Bears





Please welcome an addition to the CVTA team, Mr. Boezellar "Gunny" Thomas, Director of Training. He can be reached at 757-705-7784 or bthomas@coastalvatrainingacademy.com

Mr. Thomas comes to Top Guard with 31 years of experience, including 21 years as a Senior Instructor/Marine Corps Master Instructor, 21 years Certified Security Officer Instructor on Department of Defense, Homeland Security, and Federal (FPS) contracts and 15 years as a DCJS Certified Security Officer Instructor.





Sergeant Tara Smith receiving a certificate of commendation for her actions in performing First Aid for a TCC Staff member that was having a medical emergency. Sgt. Smith grabbed her gloves and began helping this staff member until EMS arrived.



Security Officers Derrick Ferebee and Matthew Jackson went above and beyond to help a woman in need. The woman had her car towed, and the two officers stood with her for 30 minutes on a Saturday night to make sure she was safe until her ride arrived. The woman said she "felt like they were angels put there just for me." Thank you officers for watching out for our local community!





Security Officer Batz noticed a burst pipe that resulted in over 2ft of water at his site. He followed all protocal to inform the Top Guard office and clients. Thanks to his quick actions the matter was addressed promptly.



Officer Porter did a great job working to resolved a sprinkle system leak that helped prevent clients having to respond during inclimate weather. A team of officers worked diligently to stop the leaking sprinkler system and establish a fire watch for the remainder of the evening.

We are happy to annouce a new addition to our Top Guard family. Sergeant Crosby gave birth to a little girl, Araiyah Lynn.







Daphne Lassiter was recognized by her site for always going above and beyond the call of duty. They wrote saying they "appreciate the excellent service that she provides everyday she is at work." Great job Officer Lassiter!



Top Guard was proud to sponsor the Polar Plunge challenge. All proceeds help Special Olympics-Virginia, providing year-round training and services for thousands of athletes.















Bravo!



Col. Charles Robinson was promoted to Site Supervisor. Congratulations!



Top Guard Security is proud to support adult literacy programs that teach literacy skills necessary for adults to function more effectively in their lives and communities. Since 1968, Peninsula READS has been teaching adults literacy for success, serving about 250 adults per year.



Top Guard sponsored the Village Green Patriot's Swim Team located in Newport News. *Go Patriots!!*







Bob Giordano was a nominee for 2017 ASIS Volunteer Chairman of the Year.

Bob Giordano recently presented at the Hampton Roads ASIS Chapter meeting.

2017 OFFICERS OF THE MONTH

July



Brian Dennis CITY OF NORFOLK

July



Marina Caine **PENINSULA**

July



Cori Vazquez-Velazquez **MARITIME**

July



Jefferson Chisolm **COMMERCIAL**

July

Donald Francis TCC

August



Keisha Jackson CITY OF NORFOLK

September

August



Jennifer Kruschke **PENINSULA**

September



Francisco Rosario **MARITIME**

September



August



Judie Holton **COMMERCIAL**

September



Valerie Williams TCC



September



Rodney Barnes CITY OF NORFOLK



Orlando Matthews **PENINSULA**



Edwin Llantos **MARITIME**



Calvin Peterson COMMERCIAL



Quentin Thornton **TCC**

Suggestion

Box

We are committed to proactive improvement and your suggestions matter, please keep them coming!

Suggestions@topguardinc.com

CVTA

Do you want to further your security officer training? Take classes at through the **Coastal Virginia Training Academy.** Check out the website at http://coastalvatrainingacademy.com/



OFFICERS OF THE 3rd QUARTER



Jasmine Lamb **AAFES**



Amber Walton NA



Frank Jones Richmond



Stanley Davis JLab



Billy Barnes Anthony Faggins Monica Johnson Jerqual Collins Eric Harvey **Dwight Cochran** Donald Jinright Elom Atsavede Stephen Sarapata

Top Guard wishes to acknowledge and thank these security professionals who have achieved the following levels of service since the last publication of employee longevity:

Dale Thomas Satish Kapoor **Breon Taylor** James Petty Shawn Cobb Natalia Champ Michael Wolfe **Daniel Morrison** Giovanni Godsev **Sharol Patterson** Victor Moore Jennifer McCaw Shawn Smalfus

Derek Martin Henry Yabut Adam Richardson Lawrence Early Andrew Johnson Lelia Scott Misty Halstead Daphne Lassiter John Fletcher Pete Sutherland Ladonna Uzzle Geraldine Paige Jose Dominguez

Tammy Johnson Michael Carswell **Brandon Carlton** Sabrina Blackwell Daniel Belcher David Skipper Christina Funderburk Lori Raynor Lateeyah Gammage Aundrea Boyd Casey Jones Marcus Freeman Luis Quinones

Keandra Holloway Jameca Boone Monterio Bruce Alexis Bonet Andres Morales Jr. Rameik Williams Chevelle Williams Jasmine Bynum Stella Da Silva Walter Matthews Perry Jackson Anne Watkins Renard Morton Jr.

Kahlifa Cameron **Brian Dennis** Amv Marklev Alvis Butts Diane Howard Lisa Eckles Joseph Tabron David Cook Cori Vazquez-Velazquez Benjamin Johnson Andrea Washington James Morris

Years

Michael Armstrong Joan Green Norman Beamon Reginald Gaffney

Albert Taylor

Frederick Juniper

Calvin James

Peterson Formilien Courtney McKinney Tommy Henley Manuel Calvillo Ortega

Crystal Kelley

Eugene Hill Jr.

Anthony Campbell

Paul Taylor

Tonja Feazel

James Darsch

2017 OFFICERS OF THE MONTH

October



Rosa Wvatt CITY OF NORFOLK

October



Wynona Mell **PENINSULA**

October



Ricardo Echavainia **MARITIME**

October



Violet Scott COMMERCIAL

October

Derrick Williams TCC

November





Nikki Williams CITY OF NORFOLK

November



Calvin King **PENINSULA**



Ron Abeleda **MARITIME**

December



Marie Harvey COMMERCIAL



TCC





Chad Jones COMMERCIAL

December



Jerry Overton **TCC**

December



Alvin Butts CITY OF NORFOLK

December



Carolyn Miller **PENINSULA**



Ken Payne **MARITIME**

4th QUARTER



SITE SUPERVISOR

Reginald Gaffney

OFFICERS OF THE 4th QUARTER



Damien Laws NA



Lawrence Early **AAFES**



Richmond



Paul McCann JLab